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Again, the group has met at regular intervals throughout the year under review. The exchange of views, opinions and information being worthwhile.

The group has arranged “awareness days” usually coinciding with national publicity. These have included bowel cancer, care for carers and mental health issues.

Continued attempts have been made to publicise the group and to encourage volunteers. This has included varying the meeting times and personal approach to awareness days. Dates of meetings are advertised above the reception desk on the jayex board and on the website.

Finally; my thanks to all the members of the group for their commitment and support.


Trevor Hancock
Chairman
